No to SB 2400

| am writing in opposition of SB 2400. | am
an educator in the public school system
and this bill, no matter what it is called, will
hurt our students and families in public
education. Here are a few reasons why:

e Public funds should remain in public
schools, where they serve all students,
regardless of ability, background, or
financial status.

e Vouchers take critical funding away
from our public school system.

e Vouchers only benefit those in metro
areas across our state as most rural
communities do not have non-public
schools.



e Public school systems are already
struggling, we should be investing any
additional available money into our
public schools.

Oppose this bill in order to secure the
funds that public schools receive from the
state to help ALL students, not the few.
This is not parent choice, parents already
have the choice. | implore you to do what
is right for EVERYONE!

Thank You



